 Academic Assessment Committee 
Minutes
Apr. 20 & 22, 2010

Attending:

Beth Rinard 

Betty Jo Monk 

Bob Newby

David Drueckhammer 

Denise Martinez 

Jane Dennis 

Jason LaTouche 

Karol Blaylock 

Kay Teague 

Melissa Becker 

Nancy Boykin 

Teresa Davidian 
Gay Wakefield 

1. SACS 
Gay Wakefield met with Karen Murray RE preliminary information about SACS review of academic assessment at TSU.  Academic Affairs expects that the SACS report will raise campus-wide issues concerning quality of student-learning outcomes related to knowledge and skills in the disciplines, echoing concerns raised by AAC members in assessment-plan reviews.  Specifics will not be available until the final SACS report is received.
2. Remaining April reminders 

4/25 DUE:
1)  
AAC members review academic programs’ 2010-11 student-learning MISSIONS, GOALS, OBJECTIVES/OUTCOMES, MEASURES, COURSE MAPS, & SUSTAINABILITY MATRICES, & provide feedback 


2)
AAC members report to AAC chair, and post to WEAVE-online® document repositories, review results for academic programs’ 2010-11 entries for student-learning MISSIONS, GOALS, OUTCOMES/ OBJECTIVES, MEASURES, COURSE MAPS, & SUSTAINABILITY MATRICES

4/25-5/19:
Based on AAC feedback and 2009-10 findings—and in preparation for department/program end-of- year meetings—revise 2010-11 MISSIONS, GOALS, OBJECTIVES/OUTCOMES, MEASURES, SUSTAINABILITY MATRICES, and COURSE MAPS
Following up on 4/20 questions RE what budget units should upload to document repositories in lieu of 2010-11 budget-request forms, Gay Wakefield reported at the 4/22 meeting that Karen Murray said she will discuss this question with Gary Peer and let the committee know his response.
3. May reminders checklist 
Please do not distribute the checklist reviewed in the 4/20 meeting.
According to changes discussed in the 4/20 meeting, Gay Wakefield will adjust the May reminders checklist and post it to the assessment Website.
4. Summer Schedules

Please provide your summer schedules to Gay Wakefield before finals week begins, so that she can schedule meetings for May and beyond.
5. Dept. head rep’s—Please update your college dean and all dept. heads on these items ASAP.

6. Next meetings( 
TBA, based on summer schedules received (see item 4 above)
